
Join the Imperial County Transportation Commission (ICTC) for 
an opportunity to provide input on a potential O� Highway 

Vehicle (OHV) crossing in the Glamis area!

You shared your vision with us during the first round of outreach, 
now tell us what you think about the most feasible alternative. We 
invite you to participate in one of the public meetings scheduled 
in October. Also, an online input portal will be available between 

October 8 and November 6, 2020.

SR 78 Glamis OHV Crossing Feasibility Study 

We want to hear from you about: 
• Design
• Access and usability
• Safety
• General Input 
• General questions

Online Resources and Input Portal: 
We invite you to visit the project 
website to learn more and to 
provide direct input through the 
online input portal: 
http://www.imperialctc.org/sr-78-
glamis-crossing

Virtual Public Meeting Opportunities:
Meeting Opportunity 1: 
Wednesday, October 21, 2020
7:00 PM to 8:00 PM

Meeting Opportunity 2: 
Saturday, October 24, 2020
9:00 AM to 10:00 AM

To register visit: 
glamiscrossing.eventbrite.com or 
http://www.imperialctc.org/ 
sr-78-glamis-crossing

Registration will be open from 
August 21 to October 23, 2020 

Project Contact:
Virginia Mendoza
Senior Transportation Planner
Imperial County 
Transportation Commission
1.760.592.4494

glamiscrossing.eventbrite.com
http://www.imperialctc.org/sr-78-glamis-crossing

